
From: LoftusHome@cs.com 

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2007 3:57 PM 
To: ajmco2@yahoo.com; dersh@law.harvard.edu 

Cc: editors@jpost.com; Att-sec@israelemb.org; ds131@nyu.edu 
Subject: To Dershowitz from John Loftus 
 
Dear Allen, 
 
I assure you that I have nothing to do with these people, and that I do not support their conspiracy theory 
in anyway.  They were never authorized to cite me or my work in support of their theory and it is a fraud 
for them to have done so. I have repeatedly asked them to take my name off their mailing lists, as I do not 
want anyone to get the impression that I endorse them in any way.   
 
Truth be told, one of the group has a history of mental illness, and his family claims that the best thing is 
simply not to respond to any more of their emails. Be prepared for very abusive and defamatory 
denunciations however. 
 
Hope you are doing well. May I call you sometime and bring you up to date on some of my latest 
projects?  Hope all is well witrh you and yours during the holiday season. 
 
All the best,  
 
John Loftus 
 
 
 
In a message dated 12/4/2007 4:12:56 PM Eastern Standard Time, ajmco2@yahoo.com writes:  

Subj: RE: Darfur - China  
Date:12/4/2007 4:12:56 PM Eastern Standard Time 
From:ajmco2@yahoo.com 
To:dersh@law.harvard.edu 
CC:editors@jpost.com, Att-sec@israelemb.org, ds131@nyu.edu 
Received from Internet:  
 
 
 
Dear Harvard Professor Alan M. Dershowitz, 
 
I apologize for not replying sooner to your enlightening email, but I think 
that you will appreciate that I have taken your advice in doing some 
additional reading. 
 
In 2000 your wrote the book The genesis of Justice and as far as I am aware 
you continue writing the Justice Column for Penthouse Magazine whose former 
Vice Chairman Kathy Keeton was well known to Gary S. Gevisser’s mother when 
Ms. Keeton-Guccionne was a stripper at the Butterworth Hotel across from the 
Durban, South Africa train station where attorney Nelson Mandela was 
responsible for masterminding a bombing that killed innocent civilians who 
were not as well informed as Mr. Mandela about De Beers. 
 
The proof of Mr. Mandela’s “feigned ignorance” choosing very carefully not 
to go after De Beers who well prior to the Bretton Woods Conference of July 
1944 quite obviously owned everyone and everything, all very clearly spelled 
out in Wall Street Journal editorialist Edward Jay Epstein’s, The Diamond 



Invention, a non-fiction novel first written in 1978, the year Gary S. 
Gevisser arrived in the United States of America armed with a “letter of 
introduction” that not only gave him an “audience” with De Beers one set of 
attorneys on Bush Street, San Francisco but a “nothing to speak of job” at 
De Beers principal money laundering and diamond currency price fixing 
operation on US soil. 
 
Your age and education is no excuse for ignorance, the same with Mr. Mandela 
who joined the ANC in 1944 prior to the conclusion of hostilities in Europe 
and before the start of the 45 odd year reign of the South African Apartheid 
Regime. 
 
Your decision, however, to “read me the riot act” while choosing so very 
carefully to ignore the facts of the United States of America’s pivotal role 
in the suppression of the overwhelming majority of Black South Africans as 
US business interests headed up by American Charles Engelhard with the most 
extraordinary close ties to the US Democrat Party and most all the Kennedy 
clan is a sin you are going to have to bear the rest of your natural life. 
 
Moreover, I have never been to planet Chomsky, but I have seen right and 
wrong here on earth; or “black and white” as you referred to it. I think 
perhaps you have spent too many years in the legal system and lost your 
ability to differentiate from all the shades of grey.  
 
I assure you that Chomsky played no role in my letter nor had I read a 
single word of his prior to your accusation of plagiarism.  
 
We can argue semantics and how far back the word "today" was referring with 
regards to the number of casualties from genocide, but I would hope that 
your book response to my letters “inaccuracies” includes a response to the 
Israeli intelligence report which was so obviously the meat of the letter.  
 
So ingenious isn't it? 
 
The royalties from your book I will assume will be spilt evenly between you, 
me, and Gary S. Gevisser. 
 
I find it interesting that out of all of my "nonsense", you chose to respond 
to something completely irrelevant and asinine to the point of the email. 
 
To that end I now personally share with you all my communications 
(http://www.just3ants.com/FamilyTrees/TuckerEdLois/default.shtml) with my 
very black handed money family that includes a pedophile yet to be brought 
to justice, although there is nothing quite like Public International 
Attention to stop bad things from happening; if there is a will, there is a 
way. 
 
You are reading and critiquing like a professor. Educated or not, I feel 
pity for those that become stagnant in their own minds. 
 
Back to your subconscious, are you ready to share your thoughts on the 
Israeli Intelligence Report? 
 
Have you read The Diamond Invention, moreover Ch9 &Ch18 which feature 
documentation made public by the freedom of information act, and documents 
the close relationship that De Beers had with Hitler and the Nazi movement 



which as you know had strong roots in the US. 
 
May I also suggest reading some of John Loftus’ reports; as you know Loftus 
was a former US Justice Department prosecutor who made his 15 minutes in the 
mid 80’s by exposing the US governments in particular the CIA having Nazis 
on the payroll. 
 
As you know Israel has a long memory. 
 
Why do you think Israel attacked the USS Liberty during the 6-day war when 
the war was for all intent and purposes already over and the USS Liberty was 
totally defenseless operating against the best interests of the State of 
Israel albeit in International waters? 
 
Moreover, the lack of investigation worth talking about by the US Congress 
that smacks of course of one most epic cover-up speaks volumes. 
 
IAF was able to take out the air force of Egypt, Jordan, and Syria in 
approximately 4 hours; do you really think that a force that strategic and 
calculated would mistakenly attack a supposed ally? 
 
Why did the US tell the UN that they had no ships within 350 miles of 
Israel? Moreover, why would an Israeli ally send a SPY ship to come to 
Israel’s defense? 
 
These are all FACTS that were not lost on Israeli Intelligence but it is no 
surprise that an academic such as you would choose to overlook them before 
replying to my “nonsense”. 
 
Shame on you professor and all those who look up to you. 
 
I wouldn’t suggest you go back to Hebrew school but I do suggest you try and 
buy up every copy of your Genesis which Mr. Gevisser purchased for 50 cents 
this past Saturday at a church sale. 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam L. Tucker 
 
P.S. Don't you just love email and the record that it leaves As you read in 
my dialogue with my family who no different than most, are so use to being 
able to talk their way out of their problems and distracted by trying to 
remember all of their lies, that they forget one email to the next, what 
they have said. In addition, there is the factor of never knowing who is in 
the Blind Carbon Copy. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Alan Dershowitz [mailto:dersh@law.harvard.edu]  
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2007 5:26 PM 
To: Adam L Tucker 
Subject: Re: Darfur - China 
 
Youth and good intentions are no excuse for ignorance. There are so many 
factual errors in your letter that it would take a book to answer.  Only on 
planet chomsky is the world so black and white. I will point out only one 
piece of blatant ignorance: your claim that there os more genocide today 
than ever before.  Where do you come up with such nonesense.  Do you have 



anyu idea how many people were subject to genocide between 1920 and 1945 bu 
the soviet unoion and nazi germany? Do youi quote facts on when they serve 
yuour ideology. You are entitled tyo uyour opinoons but not your facts. 
Start reading real books. That is road to being an independent thinker , not 
parroting chomsky.  
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Adam L Tucker" <ajmco2@yahoo.com> 
 
Date: Sat, 17 Nov 2007 21:37:50  
To:<AJMCO1@aol.com> 
Cc:"US Marine Captain Brian Steidle - The Devil Came On Horseback" 
<brian.steidle@gmail.com>,"Stephen Cohen - Codiam Inc." 
<stephendcn@aol.com>,"John Loftus Esq. - Not Disgraced Enough Justice 
Department Nazi prosecutor" <LoftusHome@cs.com>,"Nicholas Oppenheimer - 
DeBeers-Anglo American Cartel [DAAC]" <bondst@debeers.com>,"Mossad" 
<mohr@tehila.gov.il>,"Denga Ramuedzisi - KPMG analyst" 
<Denga.Ramuedzisi@kpmg.co.za>,"Tefo Mohapi" <g00g0lpl3x@gmail.com>,"Vicky 
Schiff - co-Managing Director of Wetherly Capital Group" 
<vschiff@wetherlycapital.com>,"Office of the Israeli Defense Department 
Attache - Israeli Embassy Washington DC." <Att-sec@israelemb.org>,"Norman 
Lazarus" 
<NLazarus@NBM-Houston.com>,<julia_cadar@yahoo.com>,<irie2dae@aol.com>,<TUCKE 
R5002@comcast.net>,<w.grande@cox.net>,<merletucker@aim.com>,"John Dau - A 
Leader of the Lost Boys of the Sudan" <Dengakol@aol.com>,"Jeff Tucker" 
<jeff@tuckerlithographic.com>,<godanz@aol.com>,<t.vick@hotmail.com>,<garisgo 
lf@aol.com>,<vickihof@aol.com>,"israellycool" 
<israellycool@yahoo.com>,"Deborah \"Aggressive\" Sturman Esq." 
<ds131@nyu.edu>,"Allie Meyer - WHY WE FIGHT!" 
<alliemeyer@gmail.com>,<AMcCarthy@politico.com>,"Steve Forbes" 
<asksteve@forbes.com>,"Steve Lander Esq." 
<stevelander@sbcglobal.net>,<JKPJKP@alum.mit.edu>,"'Ed Bertolas'" 
<bertolas@ix.netcom.com>,"'israellycool'" <israellycool@yahoo.com>,"'Office 
of the Israeli Defense Department Attache - Israeli Embassy Washington DC.'" 
<Att-sec@israelemb.org>,"'Embassy of Pakistan - Interests Section of the 
Islamic Republic of Iran'" <requests@daftar.org>,"'Guy Friedman'" 
<vintagecar4hire@hotmail.com>,"'Neil Gould'" <ngould@hkstar.com>,"'Vicky 
Schiff - co-Managing Director of Wetherly Capital Group'" 
<vschiff@wetherlycapital.com>,"'Kate Moss'" <KLink@company3.com>,"'Naomi 
Campbell'" <KLink@company3.com>,"'Michael Jackson'" 
<KLink@company3.com>,"'US Marine Captain Brian Steidle - The Devil Came On 
Horseback'" <brian.steidle@gmail.com>,"'Gary \"A Jewish 9 is a 4 with 
money\" Legator'" <graygator@earthlink.net>,"'Cliff Benn'" 
<cbenn@mweb.co.za>,"'Roy Essakow - Executive Marc Rich Holdings'" 
<ressakow@email.msn.com>,"'JRK@class-action-law.com'" 
<jrk@class-action-law.com>,"'Joe Ash'" <20015068@worldonline.co.za>,"'Joseph 
A. Greco - Institutional Senior Trader, BRANDES INVESTMENT PARTNERS '" 
<Joe.Greco@brandes.com>,"'Professor Joe Grundfest - Stanford University - 
former member of the SEC'" <grundfest@stanford.edu>,"'Eliot Spitzer - 
Governor of New York State - Former Attorney General of New York State '" 
<eliot.spitzer@oag.state.ny.us>,"'Stephen Cohen - Codiam Inc.'" 
<stephendcn@aol.com>,"'Nicholas Oppenheimer - DeBeers-Anglo American Cartel 
[DAAC]'" <bondst@debeers.com>,"'Ernest Slotar Inc.'" 
<cbgsales@cutbygauge.com>,"'Ernest Patrikis Esq. - General Counsel AIG'" 
<Ernest.patrikis@Aig.com>,"'Sherri Hendricks - Rapaport Report'" 



<sherri@diamonds.net>,"'Nigel Hanbury - Chief Executive - Lloyds of London - 
Agent'" <Nigel.Hanbury@hpcgroup.co.uk>,"'Author-Journalist Mark Gevisser - 
son of David Gevisser, executor of American Charles Engelhard's estate'" 
<mgevisser@iafrica.com>,"'Oprah'" 
<Membership@oprah.com>,<oreilly@foxnews.com>,"'Rush Limbaugh'" 
<rush@eibnet.com>,"'Rand LeShay - A MARK'" <rleshay@amark.com>,"'Randall 
Kaplan. co-founder of AKAMAI with Daniel Lewin - 911 victim - Member of 
Sayeret Matkal - Elite Israeli Special Forces unit'" 
<Randall@jumpinvestors.com>,<nikkifinke@deadlinehollywood.com>,"'Newell 
Starks - Chairman of the Board - Sterling Holding Company - A Citicorp 
Venture Corporation fronting corporation'" <newell@nstarks.com>,"'Thomas 
Stephens Esq. - Bartlit-Beck- Citicorp Venture Corporation + Newell Starks' 
attorney'" 
<thomas.stephens@bartlit-beck.com>,<drudge@drudgereport.com>,"'Prof. Evelyn 
B. Higginbotham, Chair Harvard University Department of African &African 
American Studies '" <ebhiggin@fas.harvard.edu>,"'Dr. Paul \"Bozo The Clown\" 
Teirstein'" <pteirstein@scrippsclinic.com>,"'Drew Faust - President of 
Harvard University'" <president@harvard.edu>,"'Richard C. Levin, President 
Yale University'" <presidents.office@yale.edu>,"'NO LONGER PRACTICING, thank 
G-d, Dr. John BIG BEN Stewart MD of Sharp Memorial Hospital - aka The Sperm 
Donor aka The It'" <JBSTE@aol.com>,<pathobiology@brown.edu>,"'Captain Dale 
Dye'" <dkadye@aol.com>,"'Mossad'" 
<mohr@tehila.gov.il>,<editors@jpost.com>,<editor@shanghaidaily.com>,"'South 
African Consulate General'" <sacg@southafrica-newyork.net>,"'South China 
Morning Post'" <scmplet@scmp.com>,"'Hilary-Bill DeBeers-Rhodes Scholar 
Clinton'" <Senator@clinton.senate.gov>,"'Tefo Mohapi'" 
<g00g0lpl3x@gmail.com>,<teng@fas.harvard.edu>,"'Jay O. Light - Dean Harvard 
Business School'" <jlight@hbs.edu>,"'Creswell@nytimes.com'" 
<creswell@nytimes.com>,"'Kenneth Standard Esq. -Immediate  Past President of 
the New State Bar Association'" <kstandard@ebglaw.com>,"'Glen Shapiro'" 
<gshapiro@eeiconferences.com>,"'Warrengs@state.gov'" 
<warrengs@state.gov>,"'Larry King Live'" 
<Larry.King.Live3@turner.com>,"'Larry Winokur - Baker Winokur Ryder'" 
<lwinokur@bwr-la.com>,"'Richard Cooper - only son of Irving Cooper, founding 
limited partner of the $5 billion Steinhardt Hedge Fund'" 
<rcooper@sgi-ir.com>,"'David Berman - son-in-law of Michael Steinhardt - 
Berman Capital'" <SBerman730@aol.com>,"'Leah Brandon - KFI 640 AM'" 
<leahbrandon@clearchannel.com>,<johnandken@johnandkenshow.com>,"'Michael 
Strauss Esq. - International Monetary Fund'" <mstrauss0@gmail.com>,"'Andes 
Abril - US Holocaust Memorial Museum Mid-Atlantic Regional Director'" 
<aabril@ushmm.org>,"'Shelby Queen - Administrative Assistant - US Holocaust 
Memorial Museum'" <SQueen@ushmm.org>,"'Jerry McCauley - US Holocaust 
Memorial Museum'" <JMccauley@ushmm.org>,"'Julie Hock - US Holocaust Memorial 
Museum - New England Regional Director'" <jhock@ushmm.org>,"'Melissa 
Rubenstein - US Holocaust Memorial Museum,'" <MRubenstein@ushmm.org>,"'Mark 
Gibson - US Holocaust Memorial Museum - Assistant Director and Operations 
Manager, '" <MGibson@ushmm.org>,"'Edward Jay Epstein - Author of The Diamond 
Invention'" <edepstein@worldnet.att.net>,"'Alan M. Dershowitz - Harvard 
University Law School'" <dersh@law.harvard.edu>,"'Dr. Jonathan \"Trouble 
Bubble\" Beare'" <jbeare@iafrica.com>,"'Deborah \"Aggressive\" Sturman 
Esq.'" <ds131@nyu.edu>,<tribe@law.harvard.edu>,"'Tricia - Travel China 
Guide'" <tours@travelchinaguide.com>,"'William Clark - Petro Dollar Wars'" 
<feedback@petrodollarwarfare.com>,<yellen@haas.berkeley.edu>,<ymags@jpost.co 
m>,"'Melanie Gurvits Esq. - Steven Spielberg's lawyer'" 
<melanie@stonehenge-ent.com>,"'Jay McMichael - CNN photojournalist'" 
<jaymcmichael@hotmail.com>,"'President@whitehouse.gov'" 



<president@whitehouse.gov> 
Subject: Darfur - China 
 
 
Dad,  
   
Why did you decide to donate money to Darfur?  
   
Were you aware that Darfur is the Sudan’s third civil war since 1955? The 
last one was encapsulated in a documentary called GOD GREW TIRED OF US; but 
was basically about the mainly Muslim North against the mainly Christian 
South. I am assuming that you didn’t hear of it, because we didn’t have the 
same media coverage or celebrities rallying against it as we do now in 
Darfur.  
   
There is another interesting documentary which is about Darfu, called THE 
DEVIL CAME IN ON HORSEBACK. At the root of it is a now retired US Marine 
Captain, named Brian Steidle whom commanded some 300 marines, and expected 
that US military as well as the world would step in when he reported what he 
was observing, back in 2004.  
   
As you know I have always asked a lot of questions; with the case of Darfur, 
I am asking why are we hearing about it now?  
   
As you would probably know, there have been over 400,000 reported deaths in 
Darfur, and many more without homes. But did you know that the Sudan’s 
previous civil wars had more than 1.9 million deaths.  
   
At the time of their first and second civil wars, the Sudan was controlled 
by the British. Did you know that the Sudan is very rich with oil and gold 
resources? …still such a poor country for having such valuable resources.  
   
Why does there always seem to be civil war where natural resources are 
discovered? And moreover, why is there always another country such as Great 
Britain and or the US supplying weapons?  
   
So getting back to the question of why is there NOW such public awareness of 
this genocide as opposed to the other genocides going on in the Congo, or 
South Africa? The answer lies in who is now getting their oil from the Sudan 
and why we would want them to have a tarnished image.  
   
Have you noticed an upsurge in the awareness of bad products being imported 
from China? In this year alone, since China has started to revalue its 
currency and diversify its portfolio away from their US$1trillion in US 
Treasury Bills and into other markets; first our pets Kidneys were destroyed 
by tainted pet food, then shortly after, we started having recalls on toys 
that were being imported from China (I believe for leaded paint) and then 
cardboard in toothpaste as if that is necessarily bad, especially when 
compared to aspartame in pretty much everything.  
   
Haven’t we been importing goods from China for a REALLY long time? Why are 
we having problems, or rather public awareness of problems now?  
   
Considering this is not China’s year in our public eye, you would also not 
be surprised that China is heavily invested in Sudanese oil much more so 
than any other nation.  



   
But isn’t it strange that of all the manufacturing in China, we are still 
the largest weapons manufacturer in the world? Why do we need to manufacture 
anything else so long as we make the guns? You would agree, a surprisingly 
similar dynamic to that of our local gangs flexing their gun power. How 
deadly would Darfur be if they were throwing spears or rocks? And better yet 
would we hear about it?  
   
Look at our history, war has to start on our soil first in the media, before 
then providing conflict to rally around.  
   
Now that I have your attention, I want to address questions that I have 
heard from you and the rest of my family about what it is that I want them 
to do.  
   
The answer is first to be honest; It makes it much easier to see things in 
black and white or right and wrong, when you aren’t busied with shades of 
grey as I know we have all been. You have to first define what wrong is 
before you can make strides to stop it. I think most would agree that at the 
source of the conflicts around the world seems to be money used to “allocate 
resources”. So why not chase the money trail to see who is stealing the most 
and from who?  
   
You know even without reading Edward Epstein’s The Diamond Invention that 
diamonds are not only a currency, price fixed by DeBeers, the price fixers 
of price fixers at always more than a barrel of oil but such currency is 
totally untraceable; moreover Diamond Currency is in fact also unlimited in 
supply and being lightweight can be transported back and forth using small 
diplomatic pouches as they have now for more than a century; no wonder 
government officials, elected and non-elected don’t want to shut down 
DeBeers, the mafia of mafia for fear it will interfere with their gravy 
train.  
   
Most of you don’t want to make waves because you are living a comfortable 
life, BENEFITTING FROM THIS CORRUPTION that of course the elected and 
non-elected government officials trickle down first to the richest who get 
them elected in the first place and second not to be so stupid as to shut 
down DeBeers, and SO why jeopardize your fictitious so very blood stained 
lifestyles when you can continue doing what you are doing, even though you 
are aware of such truths as I am force feeding you. The problem is that our 
complacency has allowed for what we are seeing now with the collapse of the 
US dollar, the genocides not able to keep up with advances in technology, 
specifically information transfer to those masses yet to be brutally 
murdered who are now beginning to wake up BIG TIME thanks to work of VERY 
CREDIBLE people such as Gary Gevisser EXPLAINING all this in “real time”.  
   
You, my father made a comment to me about always thinking of me as an 
independent thinker and being disappointed that I was focusing on world 
problems rather than putting money in my pocket. How are my actions not 
consistent with being an independent thinker? Especially, when considering, 
my family as with most, are doing the opposite of me and focusing only on 
themselves and caring for their own? A better question might be when have we 
solved enough of our own problems before we start helping others?  
   
How many grassroots organizations are out there to take money donations, yet 
there only seem to be more problems to throw money at? If we have been 



throwing our money at the problems for so long with no solution in sight, 
when do we realize that it is only helping our conscience?  
   
Do you not see the benefit of keeping the masses busy in their minutia and 
knowing just enough about the world to think that they have it figured out 
and don’t need to ask any questions?  
   
What is wrong with questioning the status quo especially when the world is 
at war, with us in the center of it? Don’t you want to know why we are 
fighting, which includes looking for weapons of mass destruction that never 
existed? Are you not curious as to why we are in Iraq if it is so obviously 
not for WMDs? And next, why is our price of oil still rising if we are there 
just about the oil?  
   
Have you ever thought about the fact that the US is the only nation that has 
ever used Weapons of Mass Destruction and it was against civilians’ 
none-the-less? What kind of message did that send the world and would be 
foes?  
   
I saw a History Channel show that talked about a tyrant king called “Vlad 
the Impaler”; whom had a relatively small but strategic kingdom. He earned 
his name by having wood spikes placed around his castle and then had his 
military impale his own civilians on these spikes to send a message to his 
would be attackers that if he is this brutal to his own innocent people, G-d 
only knows what he would do to them. This actually worked in keeping his 
kingdom secure for more than 8 years without actually having to fight.  
   
How often have you heard someone say, “let’s just nuke them!”  
   
Why are there more genocides going on now than ever before? Who benefits 
from keeping the masses ignorant and dead?  
   
So why is China on our radar?  
   
1)              China owns an unprecedented US$1 trillion in our Treasury 
Bills which gives them the ability to collapse our dollar at anytime were it 
not for the threat of our military who could move into a place like the 
Sudan at a moment’s notice.  
2)              China has a military 3 million strong that because of its 
overpopulation regulations implemented some 15 years ago, is right now at 
its peak size, which due to these population regulations will only diminish 
over time.  
3)              Israel has been realigning itself with China by sharing 
military technology and training China’s soldiers which places a threat on 
our ability to apply pressure and control over the Middle East.  
4)              Finally, and most importantly there is Israel’s not so Top 
Secret Military Report which features China so prominently and states the 
following:  
   
Immediately following the 2008 Olympics in Beijing China, Al Quaida will 
launch a series of attacks on the oil fields of Saudi Arabia, Kuwait, and 
Qatar which will immediately paralyze the United States economy.  
   
With our Achilles heal exposed in this report, one has to ask, why Al Quaida 
hasn’t already attacked just one of our oil fields especially in Osama Bin 
Ladin’s self-proclaimed Holly Land of Saudi Arabia, if his whole reason for 



attacking us was to get us out of Saudi Arabia. How much less complicated 
would it have been to just attack one of the many helpless oil supertankers 
as opposed to flying hijacked commercial jets into our World Trade Center 
Towers?  
   
But then again, look at all the money that has been spent on this war.  
   
More importantly is the fact that 80% of the cost of war is oil that is 
coming from the Middle East, placing more and more pressure on the military 
option.  
   
Again some 80% of the cost of war is the cost of fuel which keeps our money 
going to the Saudi princes’ “Holly land”.  
Have you heard of the phrase “don’t bite the hand that feeds you”?  
   
When is it time to question?  
   
Go to just3ants.com and look at the ongoing dialogue between US Marine 
Captain Brian Steidle and Gary Gevisser with a whole lot more folks than 
just Israel’s Mossad and Israel’s Military Intelligence looking in.  
   
Adam Tucker  
just3ants.com  
   
…to be continued  

 


